TENNIS SUPPORTER GROUP REPORT

- 1. 6 x school tennis courts were re-surfaced over the Christmas school holidays.
- 2. Australian Open Gala Day was held on Sunday 1st February at the school courts with over 70 families attending. It was a huge success with a BBQ lunch, fastest serve competition, parent/student tournament & Hots Shots competition for our younger players.
- 3. TAS tennis girls from year 7to 12 each received a hand towel embroidered with "St Pauls Tennis" at the Gala Day as a gift from the Supporter Group. TAS boys and junior school TAS players will also receive their hand towels throughout the year
- 4. Plans to host a 2nd Gala Day later in the year.
- 5. Brisbane International Schools Competition St Paul's team finished 6th out of 21 teams in the round robin competition.